
I am writing to urge you to oppose SB 2400. 

 

SB 2400 threatens the integrity of our public education system by using taxpayer dollars for 

private schools, which are not held to the same transparency, accountability, or accessibility 

standards as our public schools. 

 

It also appears to violate the state constitution, article VIII, Education: Section 5. All colleges, 

universities, and other educational institutions, for the support of which lands have been 

granted to this state, or which are supported by a public tax, shall remain under the absolute 

and exclusive control of the state. No money raised for the support of the public schools of the 

state shall be appropriated to or used for the support of any sectarian school. 

 

Please vote no on SB 2400.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 


